
Honorable Supervisors: 

 

I am in support of extending the time that the Portal is open. I find it curious that after nearly 

four years of the County’s lack of concern with the passage of time, that there is now some 

pressing need to put the program on the fast-track regardless of the negative  consequences to 

Legacy growers.  

 

In response to our recent deficiency notices, the consultant who handled our portal submissions 

said that the County is nitpicking.  Might this be an attempt to further reduce the number of 

pending applications so you can get to your “Bigger is Better” cannabis program? 

 

Respectfully, 

Clifford Morford 

CEO and President 

Heartrock Inc. 


